
 
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Date: June 1, 2021 
 
RE: National Partners in Healthcare Anesthesia Services 
 
Anesthesia services are now provided by anesthesiologists from the National Partners in 
Healthcare (NPH). NPH physicians are contracted with most insurance companies - however 
it is your responsibility to check with your insurance company to guarantee coverage. If you 
elect to have an NPH anesthesiologist involved in your care: 
 

• Beginning June 1, 2021, you will be responsible to pay NPH for anesthesia 
services, regardless of your insurance policy benefits and limitation of coverage 

• You may receive monthly bills, electronically or by mail 
• You may also receive telephone calls reminding you of your payment 

responsibility. 
 

If you have questions or concerns about your past or present anesthesia bill, please email 
ECCO Anesthesia: s_farnoush@yahoo.com . If your issue was not resolved to your 
satisfaction, please contact our office to help you further. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rick Shacket DO 
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